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Hon. Rand Paul 

United States Senator for Kentucky 

295 Russell Senate Office Building 

Washington, D.C., 20510 

 

 

Dear Senator Paul,  

 

The National Association of Police Organizations is a coalition of police unions and 

associations from across the United States that serves to advance the interests of America’s 

law enforcement through legislative and legal advocacy, political action, and education. 

Founded in 1978, NAPO now represents more than 1,000 police units and associations and 

241,000 sworn law enforcement officers who share a common dedication to fair and 

effective crime control and law enforcement. 

 

The men and women represented by NAPO on are the front lines of law enforcement and 

put their lives at risk every day. There are many reasons why NAPO endorsed President 

Trump in the last election but foremost is the state of law and order in our great nation.  

America faces a criminal justice crisis, criminal aliens, and gangs like Tren de Aragua have 

entered our country illegally and have committed terrible crimes against our citizens.  

 

NAPO supports President Trump’s nomination of Kristi Noem for Secretary of Homeland 

Security. Governor Noem has a proven record of supporting the men and women of law 

enforcement and making the rule of law a priority.  

 

We encourage you and your colleagues in the United States Senate to confirm Governor 

Kristi Noem as quickly as possible. Confirming Governor Noem will allow her to begin 

work immediately to restore justice in our nation. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
William J. Johnson, Esq., CAE  

Executive Director 

 

 


